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Dear Parent/Carer,







                       27th September 2017

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL

Over the last twelve years we have taken Year 6 on a residential weekend to Wales, these trips have been really successful, so we have organised to go again this year. This is only open to Y6 pupils and will take place at Lledr Hall Outdoor Educational Centre in North Wales. We have the centre to ourselves whilst we are there, and the children get the opportunity to take part in a range of adventurous and outdoor activities. A specific programme of events has yet to be decided but will include some of the following:


Previously, we have been for a weekend, however, now that we have two classes in Y6, we have decided to go for a week that is split in two! As a result of this, pupils will get a slightly longer time at Lledr.

We have booked the week of Monday 19th March to Friday 23rd March 2018:

· One Y6 class will go Monday to Wednesday;

· One Y6 class will go Wednesday to Friday. 

The cost will be £200.00 (but the PTFA have agreed to pay £20 per child), making the total cost £180.00. We appreciate that this is a substantial amount of money, and so provide the option of payment by weekly instalments (between 9th October and 16th February 2018, there are 16 weeks in school, amounting to £10 a week, in addition to the initial deposit), or the full amount can be paid in one lump sum.  All cheques should be made payable to Ladybridge Primary School. Whilst the cost of this trip may seem expensive for three days, it is comparable with other outdoor adventure centres, and we do have the Lledr centre to ourselves. 

There will be a meeting later this term to discuss specific details about the trip, however, if you feel you need to know more now, then come in or phone school and I will be happy to discuss anything about the trip. 

Would you please return the acknowledgement slip below and a non-refundable deposit of £20.00 to school by Friday 6th October 2017.

Yours sincerely,

Mr C Watson

Headteacher

(------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Child’s Name ________________________________



Class ______

I would like my child to attend the adventure residential at Lledr Hall Outdoor Educational Centre in North Wales, in March 2018.  I note that the total cost of the trip will be £180.00 and *will / will not be paying in instalments (*please delete as necessary).

I enclose my deposit of £20.00

Signed _________________________________

Dated _________________
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